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“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

Parking  

Please can we ask that 
you park considerately at 
the front and back school 
so it gives people room to 
walk safely. Some parents 
are struggling to get past 
the cars with pushchairs 
at drop off and pick up. 

Thanks.  

  

Congratulations  

Well done to the following children who have 
been elected as the class school 
council members for this year.  They 
will be meeting with Miss  Walmsley 
throughout the year.  

Base 3 Jeremiah Nevaeh 

Base 4 Rory  Hammedah  

Base 5 Keanu Rose 

Base 6 Ryder Lyra-Jean 

Base 7 Rauri Tatum Rae 

Base 8 Samuel Matilda  

Base 9  Noah  Lexi 

Base 10 Jebrille Mollie 

Base 11 Frankie Megan 

Base 12 Max Matilda 

Base 13  Alvin Yvette 

Base 14  Noah Freyja 

Autumn first term attendance  
If your attendance is 97% or more by  half term you will be entered into a 

draw to win a £50 Smyths Toy Store Voucher.  
 
 
 

 
If you manage 100%, your name will be entered twice. 

   

Halloween Disco 

Wednesday 22nd   

October 2025  

Information coming home  

Monday 



Dates for your diary: 

Monday 6th October Parental drop in session– Family Hubs 

Friday 10th October  Year  1 Parents Consultations  

Monday 13th  October  Year 2 Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 14th October  Year 3 Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 15th October Reception Parents Consultations  

Thursday 16th October Year 5 Parents Consultations  

Monday  20th  October  Year 4  Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 21th October  Nursery Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 22nd October Halloween Disco 

Thursday 23rd October  Year 6  Parents Consultations  

Please note the change of date  

Thursday 23rd October  Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 5   

Friday 24th October  Year 2 Pedestrian training—Base 6 

Monday 27th October—Friday 31st October  Half term  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

 Dudley Zoo Offer  

 

Until the 28th 
November,  you 
can take your 
children to Dud-
ley Zoo for free. 

Up to two children (aged 3-15 
years) will be admitted for free 
with every full–paying adult ad-
mission ticket. 

To obtain the discounted entry, 
tickets must be purchased in ad-
vance from the Zoo’s website. 

https://www.dudleyzoo.org.uk/
kids-go-free/  










